
Serving patients in need
TM



Since 2001, the Amgen Safety Net 
Foundation (ASNF) has helped 
hundreds of thousands of patients 
with financial need gain access to 
Amgen medicines at no cost. 

Who is eligible?
Patients with insurance plans or employers participating in an alternate funding program (also sometimes 

referred to as patient advocacy programs, or specialty networks) requiring the patient to apply to a 
manufacturer’s patient assistance program are not eligible for Amgen Safety Net Foundation.

To learn more visit us at amgensafetynetfoundation.com

Certain Medicare Part D patients with product coverage 
who cannot afford their out of pocket costs

These patients must:

	› Demonstrate their inability to afford the medicine

	› Not be eligible for Medicaid or Medicare’s  
low-income subsidy (Extra Help)

	› Satisfy all payer guidelines and Prior Authorization (PA) 
requirements prior to applying for assistance

	› Not have any other financial support options including 
independent co-pay patient assistance programs (ICPAP)

 Patients who have lived in the U.S. or 
its territories for more than 6 months 

Patients who demonstrate a financial 
need based on the federal poverty 
limit (FPL). This may vary by product. 
Please visit our Eligibility page on our 
website for detailed guidance. 
FPL amounts subject to change. Amounts for 
Alaska and Hawaii may vary from other states 
and are usually slightly higher.

Those who are uninsured







© 2024 Amgen Safety Net Foundation. All rights reserved.

The Amgen Safety Net Foundation (ASNF) is a nonprofit patient assistance program established in 2001, 
sponsored by Amgen. It was designed to assist patients who have a financial need, and are uninsured or 

underinsured for the Amgen medicine. To learn more visit us at amgensafetynetfoundation.com

For patients who qualify, ASNF helps provide access for the following Amgen medicines:


